
 

 
Ashtead All Stars 2020-2021 Update No.5 
Sunday 25th October 2020 

 
Dear all,  
We have reached half term, and I am delighted to say that we have managed to provide a full 
schedule of training and matches for everyone.  Obviously there have been a few covid related 
changes, but largely the netball club has been a place where we have had a little bit of 
normality.  Thank you to everyone who has helped to make this happen, and of course thank 
you to all the girls who always turn up with a smile and lots of energy and make it a pleasure 
for us to coach them. 
We finish the half term with some great results from a weekend full of netball.  The forecast 
was poor but somehow we managed to play all scheduled matches with nothing more than a 
drizzle. 
 

Junior Matches v Waverley Vipers and Magic  
Thank you to: 

• Our junior umpires, Lily and Josephine 

• The parents who helped with the spectator lists for contact tracing 

• The parents who helped score today 

• Martha for looking after the U12A team today  
 

AAS team Opposition Result Score Star Player 

AAS U10A Waverley Vipers U10A WON 15 - 9 Niamh B and Isabella C 

AAS U10B Waverley Vipers U10B WON 14 – 6 Maisie S-H 

AAS U10C Waverley Vipers U10C LOST 2 - 5 Skye and both Harriets 

AAS U11A Waverley Vipers U11A WON 18 - 8 Olivia C 

AAS U11B Waverley Vipers U11B WON 13 – 5 The Whole Team 

AAS U11C Waverley Vipers U11C WON 12 – 1 Charlotte M and Annie C 

AAS U12A Magic U12A LOST 10 - 28 Bethany  

AAS U13A Magic U13A LOST 21 - 26 Hannah 

AAS U13B Magic U13B WON 26 - 20 Izzy 

AAS U14A Magic U14A WON 28 - 21 Mia and Josephine 
 
 

AAS Ladies Results 

AAS team Opposition Result Score Star Player 

AAS Ladies A Putney A LOST 26 - 44 Rosie 

AAS Ladies B Putney B LOST 38 - 46 Ella 

AAS Ladies C Putney C LOST 28 - 36 Lucy F and Amelia F 

AAS Ladies D Putney D LOST 18 - 26 Caroline W and Emma W 

 
Surrey Trials 

The coaches would like to wish lots of luck to all the girls attending Surrey trials this week, for 
the Surrey U13 and Surrey U15 Academies.  Looking forward to hearing the results!!  
 

Finally 

We wish all our members a happy and safe half term, and we will see you back at training on 
Monday 2nd November. 
Kind regards 
Jane  
 
Jane Arnett,  
AAS Chairperson and Coach 
www.ashteadallstars.com 

http://www.ashteadallstars.com/

